
LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF ANSONIA, 

CONNECTICUT 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

(RFP) 
 

EAGLE HOSE HOOK & LADDER 
COMPANY NO. 6 

REMOVAL AND REPLACEMENT OF EPOXY FLOOR 
 

The City of Ansonia, Connecticut, is seeking sealed Proposals for the removal and 
replacement of the epoxy floor for the Eagle Hose Hook & Ladder Company No. 6, 1 Main 
Street, Ansonia, CT, 06401, from qualified epoxy floor construction contractors, according to a 
set of specifications contained in the RFP package. 

 

RFP packages may be obtained at the City Clerk’s Office, 253 Main Street, Ansonia, CT. All 
inquiries regarding this project should be directed to Sheila O’Malley at 
somalley@ansoniact.org. 

 

A mandatory walk-through meeting shall take place on April 29, 2021, at 11am, at the 
Eagle Hose Hook & Ladder Company No. 6. 

 
Proposals shall be due and filed with the Town and City Clerk’s Office no later than 11:00 
AM on May 6, 2021. Award is expected on May 13, 2021 or sooner and the work shall be 
completed within 45 days of the issuance of a Notice to Proceed. 
 
A satisfactory bind bond or certified check, the amount equal to ten percent (10%) of the 
base bid, shall be submitted with each bid. The bind bond or certified check shall be made 
payable to the City of Ansonia and shall be properly executed by the bidder and acceptable 
surety.  All bonds must be surety registered in the State of Connecticut. 
 
Labor and Material Payment Bond and a Performance Bond for 100% of the contract price, 
with a corporate surety approved by the City of Ansonia, will be required by the lowest 
responsible bidder. 

 
The City of Ansonia reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and does not bind itself 
to accept the lowest proposal if such action is in the best interest of the City. The City 
reserves the right to ask for new proposals in whole or in part, or to reject any or all 
proposals, or any part thereof, and to waive any requirements, irregularities, technical 
defects or service therein when it is deemed to be in the best interest of the City. 

 
The City of Ansonia is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 
Minority/Women Business Enterprises are encouraged to apply. 
 
Honorable David S. Cassetti 

 

mailto:somalley@ansoniact.org

